
  

 

 

 

EuroLife Appoints Jerry Habuda to Board of Directors 

 
 

Toronto, Ontario – September 18, 2020 – EuroLife Brands (CSE: EURO) (FSE: 3CMA) (OTCPK: 

EURPF) (“EuroLife” or the “Company”), a vertically integrated enterprise focused on the health and 

wellness sector, is pleased to announce that Mr. Jerry Habuda has been appointed to the Board of 

Directors effective immediately.   

 

Possesing over 35 years of experience in law enforcement and specialilzed units, including stints in drug 

squadron and narcotics trafficing divisions, Mr. Habuda was able to successfully parlay his skillsets into 

the capital markets where he has been active as an investor, advisor and director to a number of public 

companies in highly regulated industries such as cannabis, hemp, and psychedelic medicine.   

 

Shawn Moniz, President and CEO of EURO commented, “We are delighted to have Mr. Habuda join the 

EuroLife team in this important time in our Company’s development.  Mr. Habuda’s skillset coupled with 

his recent experience in the nascent psychedelic medicine space will be instrumental as we navigate 

opportunities in this sector.” 

 

About EuroLife Brands Inc. 

EuroLife Brands (CSE: EURO) (FSE: 3CMA) (OTCPK: EURPF) is a vertically integrated enterprise 

focused on the pan-European health and wellness sector, 

For additional information: 

Contact: ir@eurolifebrands.com or visit EuroLifeBrands.com 

No stock exchange or securities regulatory authority has reviewed or accepted responsibility for the 

adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

Some of the statements contained in this release are forward-looking statements, such as estimates and 

statements that describe the Issuer’s future plans, objectives or goals, including words to the effect that the 

Issuer or management expects a stated condition or result to occur. Since forward-looking statements 

address future events and conditions, by their very nature, they involve inherent risks and uncertainties. 

For a description of the risks and uncertainties facing the Company and its business and affairs, readers 

should refer to the Company’s Management’s Discussion and Analysis and other disclosure filings with 

Canadian securities regulators, which are posted on www.sedar.com. 

 

We seek Safe Harbour 

http://www.sedar.com/

